
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PUBLICATION DATE: THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2020 

           
     
HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

GLASTONBURY, CT 
 

During its special mtg of June 24, 2020, the Historic District Commission took the following 

actions: 
 

1. Unan approved application of the Town of Glastonbury for a Certificate of Appropriateness – 

solar carport installation at the Police Station – 2108 Main Street 

 

2. Unan approved application of Tim and Elaine Prewitt for a Certificate of Appropriateness – 

split rail fence installation on northern property line and window replacement – 2113 Main 

Street 

                     
3. Unan accepted minutes of 10-02-19 special mtg 

 

 

BARBARA THEURKAUF, CHAIRMAN 

GEOFFREY DELLENBAUGH, SECRETARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


